

TK Class



Parent Newsletter ♦ October 2019

October verse: "Your word is a lamp unto my feet and a light unto my path." Psalm 119:105



Sept 30 -Oct 4 Fall Projects
Oct 7-11 Fall Animals
Oct 14-18 Apples, Apples
Oct 21-25 Pumpkin Fun
Oct 28 - Nov 1 Harvest Fun

Candy Donations

You can donate three large (5 lb.) bags of candy for the Pumpkin Patch to fulfill your volunteer hours for 2019-20. Please bring them to the office.

NO HARD CANDY PLEASE

Pumpkin Party October 31 (Children Only)

The festivities will include special snacks (a sign-up sheet will be posted for parent donations), pumpkin carving, and art projects. Children may wear easy, with costumes happy scary weapons or evil, No exceptions. themes. Pumpkin Party is for students only.

School Pictures Oct. 4

The Picture Man will take individual pictures of the children on Friday 10/4.

The photos will be available for viewing and purchase a few weeks later.

Dear Families:

Thank you parents! We all made it through the month of September! The class continues to transition gradually into the grove of things. Please continue to support us in this area as we face the busy month of October.

A special "thank you" to Nicole Pitarre (Luca's mom) for accepting the role as our TK Room Mom! Please connect with Nicole if you're interested in doing a special project. We can't wait to see our parents show off their talents in all different areas/activities during the school year!

I will be passing out a "Student-of-the-Week" poster for each TK student to take home. You will be given a poster one month before your child is scheduled. The chart on the wall shows you the date the chart is due. We look forward to seeing your child's creative poster!

As we celebrate the month of October, please continue to help your child develop a sense of pride and ownership in their work. They are all doing so well! I'm proud to see them engage in many different activities throughout the day. We learned about the importance of "Friendship", explored the beauty of "Family" and celebrated our individual "uniqueness". This month we will focus on fall projects, animals and harvest.

It is always a joyful experience being in the TK class. I will continue to do my best to support you and pray for these little ones as they develop the joy of "learning".

God bless you, Ms. Blenda Yung, Head

Teacher

IMPORTANT!!!

*Please bring a change of clothes *Please label all clothes & items with child's name THANK YOU!!! P.S. Our class needs 3 pumpkins. Please see me if you're interested in donating a pumpkin.

Pumpkin Patch

Thursday, October 31
4:00 to 7:30 p.m.
in the gym.
Lots of fun, games & candy!
Admission is

FREE



School Closed

Thurs. 10/10 & Fri. 10/11 For staff in-service.

Treehouse Directory — COMING SOON!

A school directory will be given to each family free of charge!